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Special Meeting
January 16th 2025


The Keating Township Supervisors met on January 16th 2025 at 5 O’clock pm at the Township Building. Vice Chairman Anderson bring the meeting to order and leading the Pledge of Allegiance. Supervisor Herzog and Secretary Rittberg were also in attendance.

Residents: None

Public Heard: None

A motion was made by Supervisor Anderson/2nd Herzog to accept the Letter of recommendation by Pamula Weaver, to be the 3rd Auditor for the 2024 Keating Township Audit. Motion was carried unanimously.



ADJOURNMENT: 5:03 pm

Respectfully submitted,


Taylor Rittberg
Secretary/Treasurer

